
ITEM 4 
 

EXECUTIVE SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
 

19 JANUARY 2012 
 

REPORT OF DIRECTOR OF LAW AND DEMOCRACY 
 
 
Borough Wide Car Parking Strategy 
 
Detail 
 
1. The decision of Cabinet, taken on 8 December 2011 in relation to the Borough 

Wide Car Parking Strategy has been subject to a valid call in. The call in applies 
to resolutions 1 – 8 and resolution 10 but does not include resolution 9 (proposed 
charging of blue badge holders). 
 

2. The reasons for call in relate to the following principles of decision making: 
 

• Proportionality 

• Due Consultation 

• Equality 

• Clarity of Aims and Objectives 
 
3. The following Members and Officers will be present at the meeting: 
 

• Councillor Mike Smith – Cabinet Member for Transport and Regeneration 

• Richard McGuckin – Head of Technical Services 

• Yarm Borough Councillors 
 
Representatives from Yarm Town Council and Yarm Traders may also attend the 
meeting. 

 
4. The documents detailed below are attached for consideration by the Executive 

Scrutiny Committee: 
 

Report to Cabinet – 8 December 2011   Appendix 1 
Decision Record      Appendix 2 
Call in Form       Appendix 3 
Response Paper by Head of Technical Services  Appendix 4 To Follow 
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